Fourlanesend Community Primary School

CAWSAND TORPOINT CORNWALL PL10 1LR

Tel: 01752 822502 Fax: 01752 823407

Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk

27th January 2017



Message from Head teacher: Thank you to everyone who has completed a speech bubble for our Alice display in the school entrance hall - we still have space to fill. If you don't have one, just take a blank from the display or ask at the office. The children really appreciate reading your comments. We are holding an online safety meeting at 14:20 on Friday 10th February. The focus of this is keeping your child safe online and discussing the hidden dangers of social media - what may seem innocent to you may not to other people.

Dates For Your Diary

Friday 10th February - 2:20pm Online Safety Meeting. All parents/ carers are invited to attend.

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half term.

Monday 20th February - Back to school.

Wednesday 1st March - Parents Evening 1pm-5:30pm.

Friday 31st March - End of term.

Monday 3rd April - Tuesday 17th April - Easter Holidays.

Tuesday 18th April - First day of term.

Thursday 20th April - Class photos

Rame Peninsula Beach Care Events

- 1) Talk by local photographer and author Lisa Woollett at 7pm on 3 February in the Congregational Hall on Garrett St, Cawsand. Lisa has produced the fantastic book 'Sea and Shore Cornwall: Common and Curious Findings' and 'Sea Journal'. You can see more about her work here: http://www.photographsofthesea.com/Tickets £2 on the door, teas, coffees and biscuits provided.
- 2) RPBC coffee morning at the Kingsand Institute on 4 February 10am to 12 noon. HSBC have very kindly offered to match fund whatever we raise on the day so every £ will be doubly well spent! Donations of raffle prizes, cakes or good bric a brac would be much appreciated.

Birthdays Next Week

Kacie

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT FUNKY MONKEYS

Please contact Sue on the following to book a place for your child :

Tel: 822287/823859 or Email: sue@wringford.co.uk

Whole school Homework on Planets Week 1

This morning we all spent time looking and feeding back on the homework produced by every class. Class Tamar and Cremyll paired up to talk about what they liked about the planets they had created. They were very impressed by the quality of the drawings and models. Brodie not only made a model of his planet, he also wrote a description of it. Class Plym and Class Lynher also explained what they had done to each other and fed back on what they liked. It was great to see a range of ideas including poems, papier mache models, intricate drawings and cartoons.

If was unfortunate that not every child was able to participate in this fully and receive feedback on their hard work as they had not brought it in:

Class Lynher - 1 child
Class Tamar - 7 children
Class Cremyll - 6 children
Class Plym - 4 children
It would be great to see an improvement
in this next week—100%!

Class News

<u>Class Lynher</u> - In English we have learnt about blood, in Maths we have been learning about money and fractions, we played basketball and played the trumpet. By Brae & Rania

<u>Class Tamar</u> - We have been thinking about what skills would make the best astronaut and decided that a fighter pilot would be good for the job. We have been pretending to interview an astronaut and starting to write a biography of an astronaut we have created. By Ronnie, Mani & Charlotte

Class Cremyll - We have been drawing pictures of and making models of planets and learning about Neil Armstrong. We have written newspaper articles about him. In music, we watched a rap about planets and then made up our own raps. This afternoon we are doing Wild Tribe. By Coa & Felix

<u>Class Plym</u> - We have been being survivors in Wild Tribe and thinking about what we need to survive in the wild. We learnt that we need shelter, food, water and oxygen. We also toasted marshmallows around a camp fire. We've had great fun. By Ashton & Thomas

<u>FoFLES Hot Chocolate, Cake & Fruit</u> <u>Sale - Friday 10th February</u>

FoFLES will be running this event after school on Friday 10th February. However, donations of cakes are no longer required as FoFLES will be supplying them. Thank you.

Handyman for FS/KS1

If anyone is interested in doing odd jobs in the Plym outside area etc, as and when required, please let the office know. £10 per hour.